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Honorable Chair Lieber, Vice Chair Knopp and Committee Members, 

I Oppose HB 4021, 

The people need to select the Congress person. As that person needs to know they 

are selected by the people. The Congress is known as the people's chamber. We 

need to let that process happen.  Shorten the time frame for the election if you are 

concerned about going without an Oregon replacement rather than having the 

process be by appointment. 

Thank you, 

Janice Dysinger 


